ACADEMY TRAVEL INC

OVER 20YEARS SERVING THE FOREIGN CONMMUNITY in JAPAN
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December 2015
Dear Customers,

Our New Year Holiday schedule

Thank you very much for your patronage. Another year is almost over and we would like to thank you
all for the tremendous support in 2015.

Please note that our Office will be officially closed during the following dates:

Wednesday, December 30" 2015 - Sunday, January 3 2016 for New Year Holidays

Czrl;lr office will close on Tuesday December 29™" 2015 from 1pm and will reopen on Monday January
EOuzroolfﬁ‘si.ce will also be closed on December 26" 2015 for office cleaning.

We are sorry for any inconvenience and thank you very much for your kind understanding.

Happy Holidays
Academy Travel Inc.
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